Bicycle Advisory Board

March 15, 2016
Meeting Minutes: Meeting called to order at 6:04 PM

Attendance

1) Board Members Present: Ryan Patterson, Wilma Flanagan, Garry Kehr, Amanda Mansfield,

Betsy Lawrence

2) Board Members Not Present: Donald Gibson

3) Staff Present: Mike Tresidder

Briefing Session:

Minutes from the February 16, 2016 meeting were approved unanimously with suggested
amendments.

Public Comment:
. None
Board Business:

1) The Citizen Transportation Advisory Board liaison position will be vacant on the BAB after
at the beginning of 2017.

2) SRTC is releasing the newest construction map.

3) SRTC will be at the bike swap.

4) Betsy Lawrence will be speaking on a panel about creating bike groups at the Bike
Summit Conference next week. Garry Kehr will also be attending the conference.

5) Board member applicant, Theo Probst, briefly interviewed.

Workshops/Presentations:

1) Garland Walk Bike Bus Summer Program
« Annie Szatkowski presented
« Questions asked and answered
2) Riverfront Park Update
« Berry Ellison presented
« Questions asked and answered
« Discussion ensued

Board Business (Continued):
1) Board members shared the outcome of the Council work session.
2) Mike Tresidder briefed the board on the Fort George Wright/SFCC Workshop.

3) Amanda Mansfield and Garry Kehr updated the board on the process of the bicycle
parking policy and obtaining bicycle corrals in downtown Spokane.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:18 PM
Next Bicycle Advisory Board is tentatively scheduled for April 12, 2016

Note: Minutes are summarized by staff. An audiotape of the meeting is on file — Bicycle Advisory Board, City of
Spokane
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